

ĐỀ CƯƠNG ÔN TẬP TIẾNG ANH 5 GLOBAL SUCCESS
HỌC KÌ 2- NĂM HỌC 2024-2025

1. Look, read and tick or cross. ✓ X

		
1. drink warm water ☐	2. New Year party ☐	3. make spring rolls ☐
		
4. take some medicine ☐	5. The fox and the crow ☐	6. by bus ☐
		
7. do yoga ☐	8. Spring ☐	9. take a boat trip ☐

2. Read and tick (✓) True or False in the box.

My name is An. I love playing sports. I play football with my friends every afternoon. On Mondays and Wednesdays, I go swimming. I also help my parents with housework. My sister's name is Linh. She likes reading books and drawing pictures. Every weekend, we go to the library together. Linh always brings her water bottle and some fruit. We enjoy spending time together.

	True	False
1. An plays football every afternoon.		
2. An goes swimming on Mondays and Thursdays.		
3. Linh likes reading books and drawing.		
4. An and Linh go to the zoo every weekend.		
5. Linh brings water and fruit to the library.		

Tet is coming. My family is busy preparing for Tet. My father wants to decorate the house with flowers. He will go to the market and buy a branch of peach blossoms. My mother wants to

have a New Year party. She will go to the supermarket and buy some food and drinks. My younger brother and I want to write good wishes to my grandparents. We will go to the bookshop and buy New Year cards. We all like Tet very much.

	True	False
1. The father will buy a branch of peach blossoms at the market.		
2. The father wants to decorate the house with lights.		
3. The mother will buy flowers and fruits		
4. The younger brother and the writer want to buy New Year cards.		

My name is Lan. I like dancing. I go to dance class three times a week. In the morning, I often do yoga with my mother. On Saturdays and Sundays, I ride my bicycle in the park. I have a good friend. Her name is Mai. She likes eating healthy food. She eats fish and vegetables every day. She also drinks a lot of water. We always try to stay strong and healthy.

	True	False
1. Lan goes to dance class three times a week.		
2. Lan does yoga with her dad in the morning.		
3. Mai drinks a lot of soft drinks.		
4. Lan and Mai want to be healthy.		

3. Read and fill in each gap with one word. There is ONE extra word.

Da Nang	plane	cable car
Ho Chi Minh City	Quang Ngai City	Ba Na Hills
This summer, Anna is going to visit (0) <u>Da Nang</u> for a holiday. It is about nine hundred and sixty kilometres from (1) She is going to travel there by (2)..... She is going to stay in a nice hotel near the beach. She is going to visit (3)..... It is a famous tourist attraction, and she is going to take lots of photos there. She is going to take the (4)).....to the Golden Bridge. She is going to try local food and buy some gifts at Han Market. Anna thinks Da Nang is a wonderful place for a summer holiday.		
Hue	train	Hoi An
motorbike	Hanoi	museum
This summer, Nam is going to visit (0) Hue with his family. It is a beautiful city in central Vietnam. It is about six hundred and seventy kilometers from (1) They are going to travel by (2) Nam is going to visit the old citadel and a famous (3) He is also going to visit (4) in the evening to see the lanterns and take some nice photos. Nam thinks this trip will be exciting and fun.		

4. Read and choose the best answers.

Anna's Healthy Lifestyle

Anna likes living a healthy life. She eats good food every day. For breakfast, she often has cereal with milk and some bananas. For lunch and dinner, she eats chicken, rice, and lots of vegetables. Anna drinks plenty of water and loves orange juice.

She always wakes up early and goes to bed on time. Anna does morning stretches and rides her bike in the afternoon. On Mondays and Fridays, she goes swimming. She is fit, happy, and full of energy. Anna is a great example of a healthy and active girl!

1. What does Anna eat for breakfast?

- A. Bread and butter
- B. Cereal with milk and bananas
- C. Eggs and sausages

2. What sport does Anna do on Mondays and Fridays?

- A. Judo
- B. Basketball
- C. Swimming

3. What does Anna like to drink?

- A. Soft drinks
- B. Orange juice and water
- C. Milkshakes

4. How is Anna described at the end of the story?

- A. Fit, happy, and full of energy
- B. Lazy and tired
- C. Sleepy and quiet

Tom's Healthy Habits

Tom always tries to stay healthy. Every morning, he eats eggs, bread, and drinks a glass of milk for breakfast. For lunch and dinner, he has fish or beef with vegetables and fruit. Tom doesn't like fast food or sweets.

He exercises every day. In the morning, he runs around the park. In the evening, he plays football with his friends. On weekends, he goes hiking with his family. Tom sleeps early and wakes up at 6 a.m. He believes good food, exercise, and sleep help him stay strong and smart.

1. What does Tom eat for breakfast?

- A. Noodles and soda
- B. Eggs, bread, and milk
- C. Rice and vegetables

2. What does Tom do in the morning?

- A. Sleep late
- B. Watch TV
- C. Run around the park

3. What kind of food does Tom dislike?

- A. Fast food and sweets
- B. Vegetables and fruit
- C. Eggs and bread

4. What does Tom believe helps him stay strong and smart?

- A. Playing video games
- B. Watching movies
- C. Good food, exercise, and sleep

Once upon a time, there was an ant and a grasshopper. In the autumn, the ant worked hard to collect food for the winter. The grasshopper was lazy. He only sang and danced. Then, winter came. The ant had lots of food. The grasshopper had nothing to eat. The ant gave the grasshopper some food. The grasshopper thanked the ant and said: "I'll work hard like you next year."

1. Who are the main characters in the story?

- A. The ant and the grasshopper
- B. The ant and the rabbit.
- C. The grasshopper and the tiger.

2. How was the grasshopper when winter came?

- A. He didn't have food.
- B. He didn't have water.
- C. He didn't have friends.

3. How did the ant work?

- A. The ant will work fast.
- B. The ant works well.
- C. The ant worked hard.

4. The grasshopper said: "I'll work hard like you....."

- A. next week.
- B. next year.
- C. next month.

5. Read and match.

1. You can find them in the park. They are beautiful and full of colors.

2. When you eat sweets too much, you can get this pain.

3. People usually go to this building to see shows.

4. She is a main character in a story. She wore a red hood and went to visit her grandmother.

5. You can use it to get to the island.



6. When you are tired, you should do this.

7. We move around by walking.

8. She is a main character in a story. She lived with the dwarfs in the forest and was put to sleep by a poisoned apple.

F.



G.



H.



6. Order the words to make a complete sentence.

1. buy / Will / a branch of peach blossoms/ you/ for Tet? /

=>

2. collected / with / I/ seashells / sister. /my /

=>

3. in the sea. / sunbathed/ and swam / my parents / on the beach / On Saturdays, /

=>

4. they do / at / Festival? / What will / Mid-Autumn /

=>

5. and a shirt /jeans /I /autumn. /usually wear / in /

=>

6. The hare/ the tortoise, / he did not win. / but / raced /

=>

7. last weekend? / go / Where / your family / camping / did /

=>

8. to / should / eat / You / more / stay healthy. / fruit and vegetables /

=>

9. your sister / twice a week? / Does / play sports /

=>

10. peaceful. / and / Huong Pagoda / beautiful / is / I think /

=>